TO SAY THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR EFFORTS
WITH HOME LEARNING WE ARE HAVING A:

e

FRIDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 2

TAKE A BREAK, NURTURE YOUR )~
WELL BEING AND ENJOY THE DAY iy
WITH YOUR WHINAU.

TEACHERS WILL BE OFFLINE DURING HAUORA
DAY SO THEY CAN RECHARGE TOO.
HOME LEARNING MENUS WILL STILL BE
AVAILABLE THROUGH SEESAW.




